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President: Mike Carney 
Vice President: Ted Pervin 

Secretary: Open 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Ron Parker 
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August: 8/3 – Car Night at Rudy's 

8/8 – RCC Rally Event 
8/14 – Jim and Judy Rowley's Ride and Dine 
8/22 – Elkart Lake Races 
8/28 – Onalaska American Legion parade 
8/29 – Member's Meeting  

September: 9/11 – Ride and Dine 
9/17-19 – Mid America Fun Fest 
9/26 – Member's Meeting 
9/26 – Octoberfest Car Show  

October: 10/9 – Ride and Dine 
10/9 – Suburban Color Run 
10/24 – Member's Meeting  

November: 11/?? - Year End Party  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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August 2010 Newsletter - July Meeting Notes 

General Meeting: Attendance: Charlie and Carol Britton, Dave and Kathy Fontanini, 
Mike and Cindi Carney, Dennis and Cyndy Schaper, John and Susan Gesslein, Tom and 
Mary Stibbe, Phil Murray, Mavis Nicolai, Claude and Judy Mosley, Duffy and Martha 
Hoffland, Ted and Kathy Pervin, and Mark Swingle.  

Thank you to Mavis Nicolai for hosting the meeting at her lakeside cottage.  

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from last meeting passed around for review.  

Treasurer’s Report: One check was issued to Mike for the car show.  

Governor’s Report: River City Corvettes' Rally will be Sunday, August 8. Three people 
have registered so far. Charlie still needs volunteers for the show. We are thinking of 
having a traveling trophy for club members.  

Webmaster’s Report: John has posted pictures from Bloomington Gold on the website. 
He will post pictures from the car show and Vino in the Valley soon.  

Event Chairperson: Tuesday, August 3, car show at Rudy's Drive Inn.  

Sunday, August 8, Rally starting at Brenengen Chevrolet  

Saturday, August 14, Rowley ride and dine. Meet at 3:15 at Shopko North parking lot. 
Leave at 3:30.  

Saturday, August 28, Onalaska American Legion parade.  

We will consider participating in the Gays Mills parade in September.  

Old Business: We had forty seven cars at the car show at Brenengen Chevrolet. Fifty 
dollars from the food sales went to the Boys and Girls Club. The club will donate another 
fifty from the soda sales to the club. We will look into a promotion for the food pantry. 
Have not had any response from the people who inquired about our club at the car show. 
Club members discount at Brenengen Chevrolet still has not been announced.  



New Business: None.  

Adjournment: Motion was made by Charlie to adjourn. Seconded by Phil.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Recorder: Kathy Pervin  
 

 

September Birthdays 
Martha Hoffland 9/11 
Susan Gesslein 9/13 

Judy Volden 9/22 
Mary Stibbe 9/25  

 
 

Governor’s Report - August 2010  
River City Rally is almost here!  

We have 3 pre-registered couples and lots of interested parties. I think we have a good 
crew to work the event, and I am confident all will have an interesting day. I appreciate 
all who are pitching in to make this and the Car Show we had recently a success. We will 
build on our success by working smart and encouraging others to join our club. As good 
as our events are, we need each you to be an ambassador for the club and encourage other 



Corvette people to come out and join. Del worked on me for years, and I am glad he was 
so persistent.  

As we learned at the Burnsville Rally, this is a fun way to get Corvette owners to come 
out with their cars and compete without damaging their pride and joy. This is a contest of 
thought, observation and patience. We are trying to make it interesting without being too 
difficult. We chose some beautiful winding roads through the scenic bluff country. Even 
though it’s a Rain or Shine event, hope for Shine since it would be a great ride to take 
with the roof off or the top down at a pace you can take in the wonderful area we live.  

I also plan on creating a travelling award for the club for those in the club who win this 
event. Anyone can win. You don’t have to be expert to win!!  

Don’t forget…we have a Midwest National Convention next year, and we should 
participate in this National Event. We need your participation to be successful, and that 
means all you need to do is get in your car and come out and play. Let’s go out and play!  
 
Respectfully, 
Charlie Britten 
Governor 
River City Corvettes  
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of August, please check the Events 
Calendar page.  

New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  

Please note that a Secondary Calendar for other events in our area is now available. To 
access, clink the link on the Events Calendar page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  



webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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